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Arrangements for Bikeability  
Monday May 20th and Tuesday May 21st 2024 

Llanferres 
 

 

Tuesday 14th May  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We will be based at the Llanferres Unit for the Bikeability course running from Monday 20th 
May to Tuesday 21st May.  Your child’s bike will need to be transported to Llanferres on the 
morning of Monday May 20th and can be kept overnight in school to be used during their 
sessions on Tuesday, however, the bike will need to be picked up after school on Tuesday 
the 21st May.  
 
The bike will need to be in good running order as discussed on the information sheet 
provided with the consent forms.  Children will be asked to carry out a basic cycle check 
with their instructor. During this check the instructor ensures their cycles have no obvious 
defects making them un-roadworthy. Should there be any defects on their bike that can not 
be put right during the cycle check they will be unable to participate.  Bike sharing with 
another child is no longer allowed.    
 
Please could your child wear suitable clothing to ride a bike and they MUST have a helmet to 
use whilst riding their bike.   
 
If you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Mrs. R Davies  

 

mailto:bro.famau@denbighshire.gov.uk

